
Asha Patel 
Technical Manager,  
Regulatory Applications 
Regulatory Affairs 

Tel: 416-495-5642 
Email:  Asha.Patel@enbridge.com 

EGIRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com 

Enbridge Gas Inc. 
500 Consumers Road 
North York, Ontario 
M2J 1P8 

VIA RESS and EMAIL 

June 18, 2021 

Christine Long 
Registar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 

Dear Christine Long:  

Re:  EB-2021-0153 – Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) – July 1, 2021 
Quarterly Rate Adjustment Mechanism (QRAM) Application 

On June 11, 2021, Enbridge Gas filed the July 1, 2021, QRAM application with the 
Ontario Energy Board (OEB).  Enbridge Gas has since received a letter from Canadian 
Manufacturers & Exporters (CME) and Industrial Gas Users Association (IGUA) both 
indicating they have no objection to approval of the application as filed. 

On June 14, 2021, Enbridge Gas received questions from the Federation of Rental-
housing Providers of Ontario (FRPO). Enclosed please find Enbridge Gas’s responses 
to the questions received. 

Should you have any questions on this matter please contact the undersigned at 
416- 495-5642.

Sincerely,  

Asha Patel 
Technical Manager, Regulatory Applications 

cc: Tania Persad, Enbridge Gas 
All Interested Parties EB-2008-0106, EB-2019-0194, EB-2020-0095, & 
EB-2020-0181 
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